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Dear Henry:
Your Proposal that Dr. Reuben

Berman be appointed Adjunct Professor in the
School of Public Health pleases me very much
and I give my hearty support to this proposal.

As you know, after various demonstrations
of Reuben's competence, good will and public
health interest in the early 1950s, I invited
him to help me in surveys of men of Cagliari x
and Bologna, Italy, in 1955. He was most use-
ful and since then I have had many demonstrat-
ions of his readiness to help medical research -
and the public health. He is a highly skilled
internist but he is strikingly oriented to
preventive medicine and the medical problems
of the community.

Regards,

Ancel Keys



